
                                                                                                         Number: Z/2714 
                                                                                                         Date: 27/10/1437 AH 
                                                                                                        Corresponding to: 
2/August/2016 
 
To: The honorable brother, the official in charge of the Prisoners and Martyrs Affairs, God 
preserve you. 
Subject: Transferring 
 
Peace be upon you, God’s mercy, and His blessings. And as to what follows: 
 
We enclose to you the memo of the Central Office to Follow up on Grievances No. (10/323) on 
(23/10/1437 AH) [29/July/2016], which includes the request of the sister Umm Abu Ahmed al-
Ansari, may God accept him, to acquire her previous compensations and entitlements (salaries, 
funeral [expenses], ... etc.), considering her as a martyr’s mother, who requested the registration of 
her name as his beneficiary (in his lifetime) more than once, and it was delayed due to an 
administrative negligence, as the sister mentioned. 
Therefore, we ask you to review the sister’s complaint and find out why her compensation was not 
registered or her name was raised in the lists of those entitled to funeral [expenses], in coordination 
with the brothers in the Khalid bin al-Walid Division (Abu Hamza Al-Muhajir Brigade) and the Abu 
‘Ubaida Bin al-Jarrah Division (Al-Bara Bin Malik Brigade). 
 To take the necessary [action] and inform us of the results and the defaulting party promptly. 
 

We ask God to grant you and us sincerity and acceptance. 
 
 
 
 
A copy to: 
- The Central Office to Follow up on Grievances. 
- Archives.  

 
 
 
 


